
 

To:  Weightlifting Federation of Iran 
        Weightlifting Federation of Korea 
 Weightlifting Federation of Armenia 
 Weightlifting Federation of Kazakhstan 
 Weightlifting Federation of Poland  
  
Subject: Medal reallocation of Mr. Hosseini Mohammad (IRI) 
 

Dear Sir/Madam,  
  
As you know the IWF pays special attention to the reallocation of the medals in light of 
disqualifications at previous events therefore I would like to kindly inform you as follows. 
  
Due to Mr.Hosseini Mohammad (IRI) anti-doping rule violation at the 2019 IWF Junior 
World Championships in the 89kg category where he was ranked as gold medal winner 
in Snatch, bronze medal winner in Clean and Jerk and silver medal winner in Total, the 
medals shall be reallocated according to the following: 
 
Gold medals 
Mr. Yeom Dahoon (KOR) is confirmed as gold medallist in Snatch 
 
Silver medals 
Mr. Avagyan Karen (ARM) is confirmed as silver medallist in Snatch 
Mr. Adamus Bartlomiej Stefan (POL) is confirmed as silver medallist in Total 
 
Bronze medal 
Mr. Adiletuly Nurgissa (KAZ) is confirmed as bronze medallist in Snatch. 
Mr. Avagyan Karen (ARM) is confirmed as bronze medallist in Clean and Jerk and Total 
 
In the light of the above the Weightlifting Federation of Iran is kindly requested to reallocate 
Mr. Hosseini’s gold medal in Snatch to the Weightlifting Federation of Korea, the silver medal 
in Total to the Weightlifting Federation of Poland and the bronze medal in Clean and Jerk to 
the Weightlifting Federation of Armenia. The Weightlifting Federation of Korea is requested 
to reallocate the silver medal in Snatch to the Weightlifting Federation of Armenia, the 
Weightlifting Federationof Armenia shall reallocate the bronze medal in Snatch to the 
Weightlifting Federation of Kazakhstan and finally the Weightlifting Federation of Poland is 
requested to reallocate the bronze medal in Total to the Weightlifting Federation of Armenia. 
  
You are kindly requested to bring back the medal at the IWF World Championships in 
Tashkent, where I will organize the medal reallocation. 
 
Your cooperation in this process is highly appreciated. 
 
In case you have any questions or comments to the above, please do not hesitate to contact 
the IWF. 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
  
Melody Exhenry 


